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Gaines, Lori

From:
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2019 2:24 PM
To: Bennett, Steve
Subject: Support temporary ban on drilling and need for environmental impact study 

Dear Steve Bennett, 
 
My husband and I are residents and home owners in Camarillo and support a ban on drilling 79 new 
tar sands wells near Camarillo airport. 
I urge you to work to stop this project and to get an environmental impact study underway to access 
the impact of high-pressure, high temperature drilling process on our aquifers. 
 
I’m sorry we cannot attend your meeting this afternoon, but please count on our support for this all 
important environmental impact study. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frances and Richard Bohn 


